
July in Delano 
It’s been a great summer so far in Delano! It all 
started off with our traditional heat, but cooled 
down for a few days with some much needed 
rain stretched out over several days. 

Some great news for Wichita in general, Delano 
specifically, is the news the Wichita City Council 
has voted to designate the Green Space along 
McLean Boulevard between Vine and Fern 
streets as a park! Congratulations to all of the 
folks with the Save Our Delano Green Space 
and the ICT Trees for being the driving force 
behind all of this. Join them on Facebook to 
keep up with the latest news. The official name 
has not yet been decided, several names are 
being considered. Please watch for more details 
in the near future. 

Please consider joining your neighbors at the 
Delano Neighborhood Association meeting this 
month at Delano’s Diner. Meetings are always 
open to the public and we would like to hear 
from our Delano neighbors about any concerns 
or ideas they have to help make Delano a better 
place to live for all. 

Thank you! 

The next meeting of the Delano Neighborhood Association will be on: 
Tuesday, July 18, 2023 @ 6:30 p.m. 

at Delano’s Diner, 1220 W Douglas. 
Our meetings are always open to the public.
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July Calendar 

  4 - Independence Day 
18 - Delano Neighborhood Association Meeting 

District Directors 

District 1: position open 

District 2: William Glander 
d2@DelanoWichita.com 

District 3: position open 

District 4: Travis Roberts 
d4@DelanoWichita.com 

District 5: position open 

If you are interested in becoming a Director for your 
District, please contact any of the Board Officers. 

Board Officers 
President - Chris Parisho 
316.806.2198 
president@DelanoWichita.com 

Vice-President - Vince Hancock 
316.265.4247 
vp@DelanoWichita.com 

Secretary - Rose Demoss 
316.990.6139 
secretary@DelanoWichita.com 

Treasurer - Pat Brown 
316.516.3336 
treasurer@DelanoWichita.com 

Editorial Staff 
Dispatch Editor - Danny Lawson 
dispatch@DelanoWichita.com 

Assistant Editor - Leslie Kinder 
editor@DelanoWichita.com 

Delano Policing Officers 
Beat 12 Officer - Huy Pham 
316.350.3460 
HPham@Wichita.gov 

Beat 14 Officer - Walter Bautista 
316.350.3460 
WBautista@Wichita.gov 

Check us out on Facebook at: 
facebook.com/delanoneighborhood/
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Rise In Car Break-ins 

At last month’s DNA Meeting, our Community 
Policing Officer reported larceny (theft) from 
inside of vehicles have recently increased. 
Please follow common sense advice to reduce 
your chance of being victimized. 

Would YOU Like To Be A 
Delano District Director? 

We are still in need of District Directors for 
Districts 1, 3, and 5. See map on page 2 
showing the boundaries for each District. 
What’s involved? Please read the job 
description below to determine if you are a good 
fit. 

“District Directors, Directors live within the 
district they reside. The Directors are 
encouraged to get to know the specific 
needs of their districts and make contact 
with neighborhood members to learn as 
much as possible of those needs and 
specifics. The Director will bring a report of 
those needs and specifics to the attention of 
the Executive Board at their next Board 
Meeting. To enhance the communication 
process the Director can appoint Block 
Captains within his/her district. The Block 
Captains should be relied upon to be the 
ears and eyes of the Director and should 
assist in facilitating overall communication 
within their area. Directors and Block 
Captains can call for meetings within their 
area of responsibility to enhance proper 
communication and the solving of specific 
issues that can only be remedied at the local 
level.” 

If interested, please contact our President, 
Christopher Parisho, his contact info is also 
shown on page 2 of this newsletter. Thank you.
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It’s time register your Neighborhood Night Out event 

The deadline to register is July 18. By registering, Police, Fire, City Council Members, and other 
City staff will have the chance to stop by your event. Registering also allows you to reserve a City 
park or request barricades or a residential street closure for free. 

Register by visiting Wichita.gov/NNO
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You can help with The Delano 
Dispatch 

Do you have good news to share about one or 
more of your neighbors or friends in Delano? 
We would love to feature them! All good news is 
welcome. Just email:  
dispatch@DelanoWichita.com 

Check your Delano Dispatch 
address label 

The electronic edition is available online each 
month for FREE at: 
DelanoWichita.com/blog/tag/dispatch  
One-year PRINTED subscriptions are available 
by mailing $12.00 to: 

Delano Neighborhood Association 
440 N Exposition 
Wichita KS 67203 

Advertise with us! 

If you would like to advertise in the monthly 
Delano Dispatch, please contact the Editor. The 
monthly rates are affordable and it’s always 
great to be seen by your Delano neighbors! 
Delano folks, please support our advertisers! 
They help make this publication possible. 

1/8 page (business card) - $ 
1/4 page - $ 
1/2 page - $ 
Full page - $ 

(rates are being reviewed)
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